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Bringing Learning to Life 

4th February 2021 
Support for Children with Additional Needs 

Dear Eastway Families,  
 
These are difficult times for us all but for those children with special educational needs/concerns, 
or disabilities it may be more challenging. We want to make you aware of the support available 
for your child, whether they are on the school SEN register or are awaiting further assessments 
due to concerns raised. I want to reassure you that we continue to fulfil all school roles whilst we 
are not currently open and our provision for children in school and at home with additional needs 
are all catered for. We can provide additional resources such as sensory bags, visual timetables, 
fidget toys, IT programmes and practical maths equipment, please speak to class teachers 
 
There is a very clear process in place for identifying children who have additional needs or may 
need additional support from school or outside agencies. I have attached the Department for 
Education flow chart to help you to understand the process but I will explain what this looks like 
at Eastway.  
 

1. You or the school have concerns about your child (this could be difficulty with an area of 
learning, delayed speech, difficult behaviour for example) 

2. We ask you to write down all of your concerns and make an appointment with our SENCo 
and class teacher. If school has concerns, we will invite you to a meeting and share our 
concerns and evidence.  

3. We ask that you rule out anything else, which may be affecting them and may suggest eye 
test, hearing test, GP check or discuss routine, diet, change in family circumstances etc.  

4. We will create a Pupil Passport- this will list the concerns or difficulties that your child has 
and how they can be supported. It will include information from your child and home.  

5. Your child is given a Learning Plan, we use Provision Map to record this and shared them 
with parents/ carers every 6 weeks 

6. The Learning Plan contains targets for how school will provide additional support and/ or 
interventions to meet their needs.  

7. We take the approach of ASSESS-PLAN-DO-REVIEW and children and families are involved in 
the process and  

8. When the Learning Plan is reviewed after 6 weeks, if you child has made progress we will 
continue to monitor them 

9. If there are still concerns we may look at involving outside agencies such as school nurse, 
speech and language, ADHD foundation, NHS paediatrician 

10. After two reviewed Learning Plans and on gathering advice and guidance, if we still have 
concerns, school or parents may decide to refer to an educational psychologist 

11. If your children needs support beyond what we would normally offer, they may need an 
Education, Health Care Plan (EHCP) When school or parent applies for an EHCP there a 
clear process and timeframe. The application process can take up to 20 weeks.  

 
There is information under Wirral Local Offer https://localofferwirral.org/ and our Eastway School 
Offer on our school website, 
https://eastway.eschools.co.uk/website/sen__disability_information_report/7070 
Whilst Mrs Brodie remains absent from school, I will continue to oversee all SEN with our Inclusion 
Team. If you have any questions, concerns or would like support for your child, please get in 
touch.  

                        Mrs Morris and the Inclusion Team  

https://localofferwirral.org/
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